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In an effort to ensure dealers have inventory to support additional customer repairs, American Honda will begin
allocating certain fuel pump kits to Honda dealers at the end of June.  

Please refer to the chart below to determine the parts that will be allocated and the initial quantity. Additional
allocations will be made as inventory is received.

Additional fuel pumps required for a symptomatic vehicle must follow the current process to order replacement parts.
Please discuss this process with your DPSM.

As the inventory situation continues to improve, we will review additional allocation quantities and additional models
will be added to this allocation process.

Thank you for your continued patience.
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